
Presidents Award 

This annual award was named in Memory of Stephanie Cameron Glock, who passed 
away from Breast Cancer. Stephanie was an active dressage competitor and long time 
club volunteer. She served on the board, as the membership coordinator for years, and 
also assisted in many other capacities. Jennifer Parker initiated this award in 
Stephanie’s memory as a way to honor those on the Board who gave generously and 
selflessly of their time, energy, talents, and often finances, in the same way that 
Stephanie did.  
 

For 2023 two individuals were awarded the President’s Award: Marcy 
Blacker and Janet de Acevedo Macdonald. 

Marcy served on the board and most recently in the position of Vice President. Her 
efforts over the years were remarkable and she significantly raised the bar in 

fundraising for the club events. 

 

 
 



Janet served as Secretary and as Social Media Guru for the club. She was always 
looking for ways to boost the image of the club. Her creative contributions in both areas 

resulted in energy and enthusiasm for the club and the hosted events and shows.

 

 
It is an honor to award both Marcy and Janet with the President’s Award. 

  

 


